
VALERI Special Announcement 

February 13, 2020 

 
The VA Loan Guaranty Technical team will be performing emergency maintenance work 
on Friday, February 14th, between 9:00 PM EST and 9:30 PM EST and again on Sunday, 
February 16th, between 9:00 AM EST and 9:30 AM EST.   
 
All users must log out of the system by 8:45 PM EST on February 14th and 8:45 AM 
on February 16th.   

All inquiries should be directed to the VALERI Technical team at VALERI.VBACO@va.gov. 
 
 Thank you for your cooperation. 
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